
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 14, 2017 

SUBJECT:      Approve Resolution No. 2017-030, endorsing City Council member 
Tito Rodriguez’s application to serve on the National League of 
Cities Board of Directors. 

PRESENTER: Alicia Richardson, City Secretary 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
Consider a resolution endorsing the application of City Council member Tito Rodriguez 
to serve on the 2018 National League of Cities Board of Directors. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
The National League of Cities (NLC) is dedicated to helping city leaders build better 
communities.  NLC is a resource and advocate for 19,000 cities, town and villages, 
representing more than 218 million Americans.  NLC is governed by a board of directors 
that is comprised of four officers and 43 at-large members.   
 
Council member Rodriguez was originally appointed to the board in 2016 to serve a 
one-year term.  Council member Rodriguez is interested in continuing to represent 
Texas on the board of directors.  The application process requires that each candidate 
must have the endorsement of his/her city council.   
 
The purpose of this item is to formally adopt a resolution, endorsing the application of 
Council member Tito Rodriguez to serve on the 2018 NLC Board of Directors.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 

Approve Resolution No. 2017-030. 


